
Nominations are hereby invited from eligible members 
of the Huggins Credit Union, who are desirous of being 
considered for service to the Board of Directors, 
Credit Committee or Supervisory Committee at the 
upcoming 64th Annual General Meeting.

Nomination forms are available from Monday, February 3rd, 
at the Credit Union office located at 35 Roberts Street, 
Woodbrook, Port of Spain or can be downloaded from our 
website: www.hugginscu.com/forms.

Members must meet the Fit and Proper criteria in 
accordance with the Credit Union’s Nomination Committee’s Terms of Reference.

Completed forms MUST be submitted in a sealed envelope, addressed to 
the Secretary, Nomination Committee, Huggins Credit Union, 35 Roberts Street, 
Woodbrook, Port of Spain or emailed to nominations@hugginscu.com no 
later than 4 pm on or before the deadline date Friday, February 28th, 2025. 

Persons accepting nominations to serve will be required to undergo an orientation 
training session on a date to be announced, prior to the Annual General Meeting.

Incomplete applications would not be accepted. 

By order of the Board of the Directors

Wilma Abbott-Romany
Secretary
Friday, January 31st, 2025 
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